

## St John's Highbury Vale C of E Primary School

Conewood Street, London N5 1DL

Tel: 020 7226 4906

E-mail: admin@stjhv.lslington.sch.uk
Interim Head of School: Mrs Alice Shaw
Interim Executive Head: Mrs Tonnie Read

21st October, 2020

Dear St John's community,

Every year we get Poppy boxes to school. Unfortunately due to the current situation and working in bubbles, Year 6 can't sell them outside this year. However, we are still going to run this charity campaign.

A child can bring the donation and give it to the Class Teacher or TA and then the adult would come and take the wanted stuff from the Medical room (by the office) where the boxes will be kept.

Please find the pictures below of what items we have.

The classical poppy - 50p



For £1: Sharpener, Ruler, Pencil, Bracelet, Key ring



The deadline is 10<sup>th</sup> November, 2020.

Your child is taking a letter home with a slip for you to fill in if you would like to donate.

Thank you very much!

Wishes,

**Edita Labute** 







